
 

 

General Prep Information 

The Colon Clinic Nurse will contact scheduled patients to do a telephone health assessment and discuss 

prep options.  The prep process is very important, and we must utilize the preparation that will be safest 

for you and provide your physician with the best possible examination.   

If your procedure is scheduled less than 1 week away and you have not yet heard from the Colon Clinic 

Nurse, or if you have other questions, please contact our nurse at (540)332-5282. 


